
 

 

  

Headteacher Mrs Michelle Kee 

Violet Way, Stapenhill, Burton upon Trent, 

Staffordshire DE15 9ES 

 

Telephone 01283 248530 

Web www.violetway.org 

Email office@violetway.org 

mkee@violetway.org  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

21st April 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
You may be aware of the proposed dates for planned industrial action by 

National Education Union (NEU) taking place on Thursday 27th April and 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023.  

 

It is clear, from a Trust perspective, that there cannot be a blanket approach from 

all Trust schools because there will be variances in the availability of staff.   

 

Although teachers are not required to inform me of whether they plan to strike or 

not, our teachers have been very understanding in terms of helping me to plan 

for any closure of classes. At Violet Way Academy, based on current 

information, we are expecting that school will be open to all children as 

usual on both dates. 

 

 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs Kee 
Headteacher 
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